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PHVBS progress update

* Of  eligible residential properties as at 13 August 2021



Maritime Precinct Masterplan

The Western Australian Planning Commission (WAPC) is the responsible authority 
for the determination of development and land use proposals within Port Hedland 
West End Improvement Scheme No.1 (IS1). 



Developments underway

West End Greening Project

Delivered in partnership by 
the Town of  Port Hedland 
and BHP.

Marapikurrinya Park pop-ups

A $3million greening and 
amenity project is underway 
to help improve the overall 
aesthetics and streetscapes 
of  the West End.



Questions

Thank you.

Any questions?

Stay connected

www.hedlandmaritime.com.au


